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U.S.-Mexico border closure | Commercial trade 
continues   
 

On March 20, 2020, the governments of the United States and Mexico announced a full closure 
of the U.S.-Mexico border to non-essential travel. The announcement effectively seals off the 
U.S. border from travelers arriving from a number of countries, including Canada, China, 
Mexico, Iran and numerous European nations, including the United Kingdom and Ireland. 
 
It is important to understand that these border and entry restrictions do not apply to the 
movement and/or passage of commercial goods across borders. Trade will continue to take 
place between the U.S. and Mexico on land, in the air and at sea.  
 
We will continue to monitor events closely and remain committed to optimizing our service 
levels while ensuring the health and safety of our associates. We are equally committed to 
keeping you up to date about critical changes related to trade taking place in response to 
COVID-19. 
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